
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
        

    
   

       
     

 

  
 

Latham, James 

From: Torkildsen, Rohan <Rohan.Torkildsen@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Sent: 08 November 2018 15:08 
To: Gilson, Susannah 
Cc: ldf 
Subject: RE: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Dear Susannah, thank you for consulting Historic England on these additional sites. 

Although there does not seem to be a heritage assessment accompanying the consultation, having 
undertaken a desk based assessment it appears, in my opinion, there would be a negligible impact from a 
heritage perspective. 

Madley - Stoney Street is of course a ’Roman Road’ and the proposed site is immediately adjacent. 
However as the land has already been disturbed there is unlikely to be any surviving archaeological 
interest. Nevertheless you may wish to liaise with your heritage colleague(s) to consider their opinion from 
the local perspective. 

Bosbury - With regard to this site, it does not appear that the significance of the Grade II listed buildings 
within the vicinity will be effected. Again we assume your heritage colleagues have been approached for 
their local opinion? 

Sincere regards 

Rohan Torkildsen BaHons DipUD MRTPI 
South West Historic Places Principal 
Historic Environment Planning Adviser South West/West Midlands 
Planning Group 
Historic England 
Direct Dial: 0117 975 0679 (X 2279)/0121 625 6840. Mobile: 0791 705 0513 
www.historicengland.org.uk 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, 

from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
	
Follow us: Facebook  | Twitter  | Instagram  Sign up to our newsletter
	

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information. 

From: Gilson, Susannah [mailto:Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 October 2018 12:04 
To: West Midlands ePlanning 
Subject: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation 

Travellers’ Sites Development Plan Document – Additional Sites Consultation 
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